
 Memorandum 
To: Colleen Norton, Deputy City Clerk 

From: Arlan Kluth, Sergeant Detective Division 

Date: October 25, 2013 

Re: New License – Hotel & Restaurant Liquor License 

 

 

RE:   Rancho La Playa, LLC 
  d/b/a 3 Potrillos Mexican Restaurant & Taqueria 

  3625 W. Bowles Avenue # 16 

 
Applicants:  Lila B. Fernandez,  
  Ramon Rodriguez,  
 
Manager: Alisha Romero-Metzler,  
 
 
At your request, a background investigation was conducted on the persons making application 
for the liquor license.   
 
A thorough check of appropriate law enforcement agencies did not reveal any information of a 
derogatory nature. 
 
 




